
Nationwide AT&T Outages Information 
 
Agency of Digital Services (ADS) and Public Service Department (PSD) are aware of the reported 
nationwide AT&T outages. We are actively engaged in updates from AT&T and assessing the impact in 
Vermont. ADS has identified intermittent impact for some users and are working to identify and mitigate 
until full service is restored. AT&T has issued a statement that they are working urgently to restore 
service and encourage the use of Wi-Fi calling until service is restored. 
 
See AT&T outage page for further information and resources. 
 

https://www.att.com/outages

